
 

 

 

 

     

We travelled by bus to a local 
Gurdwara to consolidate our 
learning in RE on prayer and 
worship. Year 2 pupils were 
excited to visit the prayer hall and 
to learn some key facts about how 
Sikh followers like to get together 
to sing, pray and eat afterwards. 
 

 

We enjoyed a warm welcome and 
learnt a lot thanks to our kind 
hosts. Pupils were then invited to a 
snack and a drink afterwards!  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sikh Gurdwara  
Tuesday 7th March 2023 

 


